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February 4, 2016  
 
 
 
Regulated Auto Transportation Companies 
 
Enclosed you will find the Transportation Docket notice in docket TC-160054 for a Temporary 
Auto Transportation Authority Application for:  
 
Point to Point Shuttle LLC 
d/b/a Point to Point Shuttle 
1908 W 10th Street 
Spokane, WA 98360 
 
The Commission served the notice on January 28, 2016, but it has come to our attention that the 
service did not include regulated auto transportation companies.  The Commission, therefore, is 
providing supplemental service of the notice on these companies per WAC 480-30-156 (10)(a),  
and the 20-day notice date to object to this application filing begins from the date of this letter.    
 
If you have questions regarding this correspondence, please contact Lisa Wyse, at (360) 664-1259 
or lwyse@utc.wa.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa Wyse, Manager 
Records Management 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Point to Point Shuttle LLC 
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